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tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 

Dear colleagues, 
 
In recent years, it seems as though every year is a big year for 
optometry, and I am sure this year will be no different. There are 
a lot of challenges and opportunities in front of our profession 
in the coming year and I look forward to working with our 
colleagues in OCOS and COA to make sure we are guiding our 
profession in the right direction.  
 
This all starts with being active in our community and 
developing relationships with our peers. Your OCOS board works 
tirelessly to ensure we provide you with excellent CE 
opportunities, social events to connect with peers, and opportunities to connect 
with sponsors who both support optometry and can help you grow your practice. 
 
It is an honor to serve as OCOS President in 2019, and I look forward to continuing to 
working with our board to continue to improve and provide the quality events that 
we have all come to expect out of OCOS and COA. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 - Alex Elson, O.D. 

Perceptions  
Orange County Optometric 

Society  

Editor: Ivy Lin, O.D. 

(714) 234-6373 

andromeda313@yahoo.com 

Perceptions is published bi-monthly by the Orange County 

Optometric Society.  Submit articles and ads to the editor at the 

above address by the 15th  of the month prior to publication.  

The views expressed in this publication do not necessarily 

represent the views of the OCOS.   Neither the editor nor OCOS 

assumes responsibility for any statement in signed articles or 

a d v e r t i s i n g . 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New OCOS Members  
Christine Cheng,OD Lindsay Fullam,OD Kathy Hoang,OD 

Brandon Luu,OD Allison Nguyen,OD Ashley Nickell,OD 

Elaine Oetomo,OD  Jocelyn Ou,OD Priyaben Patel,OD 

Jeffrey Sanchez,OD  Rashida Shah,OD Diane Tran,OD 

Nancy Tsui,OD Lily Wang,OD  



 

2018-2019 BOARD OF TRUSTEES & COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

GOLD 
Coastal Vision Medical Group  Dan 
Tran, MD 
Mylene Soriano 
mylenesoriano@coastal-vision.com  
 
NVISION Eye Centers,  
Tom Tooma, MD 
James Quinn 
James.quinn@nvisioncenters.com 
 
Orange County Retina 
Timothy You, MD 
ocretina.net 
 
Sun Pharma 
Michelle Sabia 
Michelle.Sabia@sunpharma.com  
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU TO OUR 2018-2019 SPONSORS: 

SILVER 
ABB Optical 
Ryan Tedlock 
Ryant@primaryeye.net 
 
Harvard Eye 
Khristine Mays 
Khristinem@harvardeye.com 
 
Visionary Lens 
John Belliveau 
John.b@visionarylens.com 
 

 

Visioneering Technologies, Inc.  
Carol Baez 
cbaez@vtivision.com 
 
Vistakon 
Grace Kan 
gkan@its.jnj.com 

President  

Alex Elson, O.D. 

 

President-Elect 

Millie Liu, O.D. 

 

Immediate Past-President 

Rachelle Lin, O.D. 

 

Vice President 

Steven Wang, O.D. 

 

Secretary 

Maggie Jan, O.D. 

 

Treasurer 

Belinda Kuo, O.D. 

 

Legislative Chair 

Open 

Education Chairs 

Lisa Nguyen, O.D. 

Matthew Hendricks, O.D. 

 

Events and Sponsorship Chairs 

Rebecca Ng, O.D. 

Millie Liu, O.D. 
 

Membership Chairs 

Fara Moin, O.D. 
 

Public Relations Chairs 

Danny Ngo, O.D. 

 

Webmaster/Communications 

Thanh Mai, O.D. 
 

 

 

 

Student Representatives 

SCCO: Jessica Quach 

WUCO: Kimberly Juntarashine 
 

Advisory Committee 

Dawn Miller, O.D. 
 

Editor 

Ivy Lin, O.D. 
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Monday, June 10  

June OCOS meeting with 2 Hrs CE 

Ocular Disease / Glaucoma Surgery  

Maggianoõs Restaurant 
 

 

Sunday, August 18  

OCOS Annual Pathology Symposium  

Orange County Mining Company  
 

 

Tuesday, October 1  

October OCOS Membership meeting 

with 2 Hrs CE 

Ocular Disease / Myopia Control  

Dave & Busterõs Orange 
 

 

Tuesday, December 10  

OCOS Holiday Party  

Discovery Cube, Santa Ana  



 



  COA House of Delegates  
A big thank you to all our OCOS delegates who attended 

the COA House of Delegates meeting March 1-2 in San 

Francisco: David Ardaya, Maggie Jan, Rachelle Lin, Millie 

Liu, Thanh Mai, Kailey Marshall, Dawn Miller, Danny Ngo, 

Julie Schornack, Matt Wang, Steven Wang, & Gloria Wu. 

Thank you for all your volunteer time and leadership! 

Congratulations to our Editor, Ivy Lin! Perceptions won 

the 2018 COA Society Bulletin of the Year award! Thank 

you for all your hard work on our multi-year award-

winning OCOS newsletter. 

We had another great COA House of Delegates meeting 

ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ƻǳǘΣ ǿŜΩŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ 

next year at HOD 2020 in Los Angeles, February 21-22, 

2020. 

Hope to see you at Legislative Day in Sacramento next 

month April 10th! If you are interested in attending for 

the first time and have any questions about Legislative 

Day, feel free to ask the board about how to be involved 

and travel reimbursements.   

-Rachelle Lin 

OCOS Past President 

 OCOS February meeting  
Your hardworking OCOS Board members! 



 


